
BENGAL TOWNSHIP BOARD   

MEETING 7:00 PM  

November 11, 2020  

 

The Bengal Township Board meeting was brought to order by Supervisor Schafer at 7:00 pm.    

Members present:  Deb Schafer, Nick McDonald, Bill Kushmaul, and Sharon Bassette.   

Absent: Denice Schultheiss  

Community present:  n/a  

The Pledge of Allegiance was said and the meeting commenced.  

Supervisor Schafer moved to accept the agenda as presented, supported by Trustee Kushmaul, 

motion carried.     

Approval of the October 14, 2020 meeting minutes was tabled until December meeting.  

Supervisor Schafer present the Treasurer's Report documents provided, asking everyone to 

review the newsletter.  Supervisor Schafer moved to accept the newsletter with changes to add 

phone numbers for the new board trustees Erik Boak and Stan Sillman, as well accepting the 

Treasurer’s report as presented, Trustee McDonald supported, motion carried.    

Clerk Bassette presented the Clerks Report giving an update on the election.  Supervisor 

Schafer moved to accept the clerks report as presented, supported by Trustee McDonald, motion 

carried.   

Clerk Bassette presented the current bills to be paid. Trustee McDonald moved to approve the 

bills as presented, supported by Trustee Kushmaul, motion carried.    

PUBLIC COMMENT: n/a  

NEW BUSINESS:  

No Commissioners Report was given.    

Supervisor Schafer discussed the Interlocal Agreement for Clinton County to Approve the 

Designated Assessor, describing that the designated assessor would be paid from funds already 

assessed in the budget for the current assessor.  Supervisor Schafer made a motion to approve the 

change, Trustee Kushmaul supported, motion carried.      
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Trustee McDonald gave an update on the Planning Commission, Adam Dallide was appointed 

to the Planning Commission, Robert Root and Kurt Fedewa were appointed as an alternate ZBA 

members.  Dan Rademacher is no longer on the ZBA.  

  

OLD BUSINESS:     

Supervisor Schafer discussed road work vs the budget.     

BOARD COMMENTS:  

Trustee McDonald commented on what he has learned about the roof so far.  

ADJOURN MEETING:  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.  

Minutes respectfully submitted by Clerk Sharon Bassette.  


